
08/02/2021 

MR Stephen Crowley 
50 Johnson ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
steve.crowley@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2020/1723 - 48 Johnson Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

We are concerned about morning shadowing to our outdoor living space and garden due to the 
proposed design and height of the roof.
Currently we enjoy a good amount of sunlight in both the front and back gardens, which we 
access all year round and which we find greatly beneficial to our health.
We would be happy to discuss this with the assessing planner in further detail.
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